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Swift Heavy Ions for Materials Engineering and
Nanostructuring Devesh Kumar Avasthi 2011-05-24 Ion
beams have been used for decades for characterizing and
analyzing materials. Now energetic ion beams are
providing ways to modify the materials in unprecedented
ways. This book highlights the emergence of high-energy
swift heavy ions as a tool for tailoring the properties
of materials with nanoscale structures. Swift heavy ions
interact with materials by exciting/ionizing electrons
without directly moving the atoms. This opens a new
horizon towards the 'so-called' soft engineering. The
book discusses the ion beam technology emerging from the
non-equilibrium conditions and emphasizes the power of
controlled irradiation to tailor the properties of
various types of materials for specific needs.
Principles and Practice of Sleep Medicine - E-Book Meir
H. Kryger 2010-11-01 Principles and Practice of Sleep
Medicine, 5th Edition, by Meir H. Kryger, MD, FRCPC,
Thomas Roth, PhD, and William C. Dement, MD, PhD,
delivers the comprehensive, dependable guidance you need
to effectively diagnose and manage even the most
challenging sleep disorders. Updates to genetics and
circadian rhythms, occupational health, sleep in older
people, memory and sleep, physical examination of the
patient, comorbid insomnias, and much more keep you
current on the newest areas of the field. A greater
emphasis on evidence-based approaches helps you make the
most well-informed clinical decisions. And, a new more
user-friendly, full-color format, both in print and
online, lets you find the answers you need more quickly
and easily. Whether you are preparing for the new sleep
medicine fellowship examination, or simply want to offer
your patients today's best care, this is the one
resource to use! Make optimal use of the newest
scientific discoveries and clinical approaches that are
advancing the diagnosis and management of sleep
disorders.
Peer Mediation, Student Manual Fred Schrumpf 1996-08-31
Program for helping secondary school students acquire
skills in conflict resolution.
Who's who in Finance and Industry 2000-2001 1999
Promising Practices for Family Involvement in Schools
Diana Hiatt-Michael 2001-11-01 This volume will address
major frameworks for understanding family involvement
and government support of family involvement projects in
the initial chapters. The following six chapters present
a theoretical base for understanding school, family, and
commu-nity partnerships and research supporting
promising practices. Included within each chapter are
examples of research in action, focusing on spe-cific
interactive activities or programs designed to bring
families and schools together. Such promising practices
are organized into chapters dealing with two-way homeschool communication, family literacy projects, schoolsite parent centers, parent- school collaborative
governance, and family-school education programs
spanning infancy through young adult-hood. The monograph
concludes with a chapter on teacher preparation for work
with family, school, and community partnership issues.
Besides their research expertise, each author brings a
unique back-ground as classroom teacher, parent, and
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community social advocate to their writing.
Individually, most of us have spent our early
professional years within the classroom, acquiring the
value of connecting home with school for the benefit of
the children. As parents and grandparents, we have
advocated for parental interests within the school. As
community advocates, we strive for collaborative
communication across groups who serve children and their
families. We invite you to share our passion for working
with families and community groups within our schools.
A Collaborative Approach to Collection Storage Willis E.
Bridegam 2001 This report offers a case study in the
advantages and disadvantages of depository libraries,
their economics, and the practical and political issues
associated with their creation. As director of the
library at Amherst College, the author played a key role
in establishing the initial off-site storage facility,
as well as in broadening its service to the Five
Colleges, Inc. (Amherst College, Hampshire College,
Mount Holyoke College, Smith College, and the University
of Massachusetts at Amherst). As libraries change in
response to budgetary constraints as well as
developments in information technology, the Five College
Library Depository model suggests new possibilities for
collection management and ways for libraries to reframe
their service missions. The questions facing all
academic libraries--to what extent can they provide
access to materials that they do not own, and which
materials must they preserve for future generations--are
examined in this report. Contents include: alternatives
to open-shelf storage of library materials; continuing
net growth of paper collections; off-site storage
considerations; establishment of the Amherst College
Library Depository; the proposal for a Five-College
Library Depository; anticipated implementation and
operation; Five-College Collection Management Committee;
academic department reactions to the proposed
depository; and a national trend toward academic
depository libraries. (Contains 34 references.) (AEF)
Managed Code Rootkits Erez Metula 2010-11-25 Managed
Code Rootkits is the first book to cover applicationlevel rootkits and other types of malware inside the
application VM, which runs a platform-independent
programming environment for processes. The book, divided
into four parts, points out high-level attacks, which
are developed in intermediate language. The initial part
of the book offers an overview of managed code rootkits.
It explores environment models of managed code and the
relationship of managed code to rootkits by studying how
they use application VMs. It also discusses attackers of
managed code rootkits and various attack scenarios. The
second part of the book covers the development of
managed code rootkits, starting with the tools used in
producing managed code rootkits through their
deployment. The next part focuses on countermeasures
that can possibly be used against managed code rootkits,
including technical solutions, prevention, detection,
and response tactics. The book concludes by presenting
techniques that are somehow similar to managed code
rootkits, which can be used in solving problems. Named a
2011 Best Hacking and Pen Testing Book by InfoSec
Reviews Introduces the reader briefly to managed code
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environments and rootkits in general Completely details
a new type of rootkit hiding in the application level
and demonstrates how a hacker can change language
runtime implementation Focuses on managed code including
Java, .NET, Android Dalvik and reviews malware
development scanarios
Updates in Therapeutics 2015 2015-04-10
Weak Without Him Lyra Parish 2014-03-30 "Love is an
emotion that will destroy you if you let it. It can ruin
your life or create a new one. Jealousy isn't much
different." Jennifer Downs treads in dangerous waters.
Finnley Felton is unaware. With the help of Lady Luck,
they will make it through. Or will they? Texas is
nothing compared to Vegas but among the bright lights
and busy streets, Jennifer discovers who she is. Her
life has changed, and for better or worse, she continues
to live like tomorrow will never come. Sabotage. Hatred.
Betrayal. Although love is beautiful and kind, it comes
with consequences. Jennifer finds herself fighting.
Fighting for her rights, for love, for Finnley, and for
her life. Hearts may be broken. Lives will change. But
the ultimate question remains: can love win all?
Proceedings of the 8th International Conference on
Sciences of Electronics, Technologies of Information and
Telecommunications (SETIT18), Vol. 1 Med Salim Bouhlel
2020 This two-volume book presents an unusually diverse
selection of research papers, covering all major topics
in the fields of information and communication
technologies and related sciences. It provides a wideangle snapshot of current themes in information and
power engineering, pursuing a cross-disciplinary
approach to do so. The book gathers revised
contributions that were presented at the 2018
International Conference: Sciences of Electronics,
Technologies of Information and Telecommunication
(SETIT'18), held on 20-22 December 2018 in Hammamet,
Tunisia. This eighth installment of the event attracted
a wealth of submissions, and the papers presented here
were selected by a committee of experts and underwent
additional, painstaking revision. Topics covered
include: · Information Processing · Human-Machine
Interaction · Computer Science · Telecommunications and
Networks · Signal Processing · Electronics · Image and
Video This broad-scoped approach is becoming
increasingly popular in scientific publishing. Its aim
is to encourage scholars and professionals to overcome
disciplinary barriers, as demanded by current trends in
the industry and in the consumer market, which are
rapidly leading toward a convergence of data-driven
applications, computation, telecommunication, and energy
awareness. Given its coverage, the book will benefit
graduate students, researchers and practitioners who
need to keep up with the latest technological advances.
Psychological First Aid World Health Organization
2014-05 This manual is designed to orient helpers to
offer psychological first aid (PFA) to people following
a serious crisis event. PFA involves humane, supportive
and practical assistance for people who are distressed,
in ways that respect their dignity, culture and
abilities. The instructions and materials in this manual
are for a half-day orientation (4 hours excluding
breaks) to prepare helpers to support people recently
affected by very stressful events. If you have more time
available for the orientation, extra activities and
slides are included in text boxes to deliver a full day
orientation (five and a half hours excluding breaks).
Where possible, one should organize full day
orientations to allow for deeper learning. It is
important to adapt the orientation and materials to the
local culture, language and context, and to the likely
kinds of crisis situations in which your participants
would be helping. This facilitator's manual is to be
used together with Psychological First Aid: Guide for
Field Workers.
Clinical Pharmacist's Guide to Biostatistics and
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Literature Evaluation Robert DiCenzo 2011 Whether you
are interpreting the medical literature to optimize
patient care, improve health outcomes, or generate
hypothesis for research, an understanding of
biostatistics is essential for success. Despite exposure
to biostatistics in undergraduate and professional
education, pharmacists tend to be less confident in
their knowledge of biostatistics and their ability to
interpret the medical literature than in their clinical
skills. This book was developed to bolster the
pharmacist's knowledge and confidence for using
biostatistical tools for interpreting the literature.
With material drawn from ACCP's renowned Pharmacotherapy
Self-Assessment Program (PSAP) and the live
pharmacotherapy preparatory course Updates in
Therapeutics, editor Robert DiCenzo, Pharm.D., FCCP,
BCPS, has designed this review to support pharmacists'
preparation for the Pharmacotherapy and Ambulatory Care
Board of Pharmacy Specialties (BPS) examinations.
Introducing Translation Studies Jeremy Munday 2009-05-07
This textbook provides an accessible overview of the key
contributions to translation theory. Each chapter
explores a new theory and approaches are tested by
applying them to texts from a range of languages, with
English translations provided.
Railroad Issues National Research Council (U.S.).
Transportation Research Board 1992
In Re Bailey 1992
President's Commission on Model State Drug Laws United
States. President's Commission on Model State Drug Laws
1993
They Chose Minnesota June Drenning Holmquist 1981 Based
on ground-breaking research, this book describes the
unique concerns of individual ethnic groups and delves
into their personal Minnesota stories: farmers and
factory workers, families and single people, idealists
and pragmatists, people who were devout or irreligious - those who cut ties with their homeland and formed part
of Minnesota's ethnic saga.
Architecture of the Picturesque in Canada Janet Wright
1984
Who's who in Finance and Industry 1999
Departments of Instruction University of Washington 1915
Dissertation Abstracts International 1982
Property Code Texas 1984
Administrative Engineer National Learning Corporation
1985-06 The Administrative Engineer Passbook(R) prepares
you for your test by allowing you to take practice exams
in the subjects you need to study. It provides hundreds
of questions and answers in the areas that will likely
be covered on your upcoming exam, including but not
limited to: employee management relations; evaluation of
technical problems; operation of governmental agencies;
management techniques; engineering subjects; and more.
The Doctoral Experience Paul Atkinson 2003-12-16 Richly
illustrated with case studies and interviews, this book
identifies key themes pervading academic life: the
nature of research and research supervision; key social
processes and problems; distinct and contrasting subcultures of departments and disciplines in universities;
mentorship and sponsorship; and apprenticeship and rites
of passage for postgraduate students. Anyone developing
policy and practice in Higher Education, or wishing to
understand their own position within the wider picture
will benefit from reading this book.
Office Hysteroscopy Keith B. Isaacson 1996 This text
offers 'how to' information on the use of the
hysteroscope in an office setting. Provides guidelines
for the selection of the proper equipment, when to use
the procedure, nursing requirements and how instruments
are sterilized. Covers the technique for diagnostic
hysteroscopy step by step, as well as normal and
pathologic findings associated with hysteroscopy.
Simpler procedures such as IUD removal or endometrial
biopsy are also covered. Includes management of
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complications, falloposcopy and the future of
hysteroscopy.
Tasmanian Government Gazette 1901
High Performance Computing Systems and Applications
Douglas J. K. Mewhort 2010-04-23 This book constitutes
the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of
the 23rd International Symposium on High Performance
Computing Systems and Applications, HPCS 2009, held in
Kingston, Canada, in June 2009. The 29 revised full
papers presented - fully revised to incorporate
reviewers' comments and discussions at the symposium were carefully selected for inclusion in the book. The
papers are organized in topical sections on turbulence,
materials and life sciences, bringing HPC to industry,
computing science, mathematics, and statistics, as well
as HPC systems and methods.
Clinical Reasoning Tracy Levett-Jones 2017-09-08 An
Australian text designed to address the key area of
clinical reasoning in nursing practice. Using a series
of authentic scenarios, Clinical Reasoning guides
students through the clinical reasoning process while
challenging them to think critically about the nursing
care they provide. With scenarios adapted from real
clinical situations that occurred in healthcare and
community settings, this edition continues to address
the core principles for the provision of quality care
and the prevention of adverse patient outcomes.
Transmission Expansion Planning: The Network Challenges
of the Energy Transition Sara Lumbreras 2020-11-19 This
book presents a panoramic look at the transformation of
the transmission network in the context of the energy
transition. It provides readers with basic definitions
as well as details on current challenges and emerging
technologies. In-depth chapters cover the integration of
renewables, the particularities of planning large-scale
systems, efficient reduction and solution methods, the
possibilities of HVDC and super grids, distributed
generation, smart grids, demand response, and new
regulatory schemes. The content is complemented with
case studies that highlight the importance of the power
transmission network as the backbone of modern energy
systems. This book will be a comprehensive reference
that will be useful to both academics and practitioners.
Ethical Dimensions in the Health Professions Ruth B.
Purtilo 2011 Ideal for all health care professionals,
Ethical Dimensions in the Health Professions, 5th
Edition provides a solid foundation in basic ethical
theory, the terms and concepts of ethics, and current
ethical issues. Expert authors Ruth Purtilo and Regina
Doherty outline a unique 6-step decision-making process
as a guide to making effective choices that lead to a
professional and caring response to patients. They also
suggest practical approaches to commonly encountered
clinical issues such as confidentiality, informed
consent, information sharing, and end-of-life care. With
this book, you will develop the skills you need to
recognize, understand, and resolve ethical problems.
Unique! 6-step process of ethical decision-making
provides an organizing framework for the steps to take
in arriving at an ethical decision. Step 1: Gather
relevant information Step 2: Identify the type of
ethical problem Step 3: Analyze the problem using ethics
theories or approaches Step 4: Explore the practical
alternatives Step 5: Act Step 6: Evaluate the process
and outcome Patient stories begin each chapter with an
ethical dilemma and frame the rest of the chapter, tying
abstract principles to real-life situations and
demonstrating the ethical decision-making process for
each story. Content on end-of-life care shows how to
develop a caring response toward dying patients and
identifies basic ethical concepts applying to patients
with life-threatening conditions. Unique! More than 100
Reflection boxes indicate important concepts and include
space to jot down thoughts. HIPAA and patient
confidentiality information covers current laws and
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addresses what types of information are appropriate and
inappropriate to include in the patient's medical
record. Questions for thought and discussion help you
apply the ethical decision-making process to different
situations. Unique! Over 80 summary boxes offer a quick
review of the important information in each section.
Unique! New coverage of biotechnology addresses the
professional's role relating to environmental
responsibility and the ecological costs of various
health care interventions. Unique! New content on the
intersection of technology and ethics describes the
impact of advances in medical technology in
rehabilitative care, and helps you face difficult
conversations where you must offer hope while presenting
realistic outcomes. Unique! New content on terrorism and
disaster planning describes the ethical dilemmas
professionals face in preventing terrorism and planning
for disasters. New topics on the ethical decision-making
process include the concepts of care, distinguishing
ethical reasoning as a distinct part of your clinical
reasoning and professional judgment, and attention to
caregivers. New coauthor Regina Doherty, an occupational
therapist, adds expertise and an OT perspective.
Fundamentals of Geriatric Pharmacotherapy Lisa C.
Hutchison 2010-03-24 A change is coming. By 2050, the
world's 65-and-older population will double, and the 85
and older population will mushroom fivefold. As the
number of older adults surge, so too will the number of
medication management challenges pharmacists and other
health care providers experience. For the geriatric
population, complex cases are often the norm, and
providing safe and effective care can mean considering
assessments of function and cognition, contacting
multiple prescribers, and understanding a patient's
history, beliefs, and care giving situation before
making therapeutic decisions.Fundamentals of Geriatric
Pharmacotherapy: An Evidence-Based Approach gives
practitioners the information they need to improve
outcomes and personalize care for elderly patients.
Section 1 explores important foundational concepts such
as social and behavioral issues, ethical considerations,
biomedical principles of aging, geriatric assessment,
and polypharmacy. Section 2 covers common disease states
in aging adults, providing evidence-based treatment
information as well as helpful tips for minimizing
common problems and contending with clinical
controversies. Particular attention is given to how
treatment can differ along the spectrum of active
elderly to frail elderly patients.Useful features
throughout the book guide practitioners in navigating
the maze of information required when caring for an
older patient. These include: Summarized treatment
guidelines Reviews of the evidence-base Special focus on
recommendations for frail elderly At least one full case
study, or more, in each chapter Clinical Pearls Key
Points highlight important information in each chapter
Key terms and definitions The demands of an aging
population mean a greater understanding of geriatric
pharmacotherapy will soon be essential for all health
care providers. Fundamentals of Geriatric
Pharmacotherapy ensures that you'll have the information
needed to respond appropriately
Identifying and Teaching Children and Young People with
Dyslexia and Literacy Difficulties Sir Jim Rose 2009
How Communities Build Stronger Schools A. Dodd
2016-03-05 If it takes a village to raise a child, Anne
Wescott Dodd and Jean L. Konzal feel that it takes a
community to make a school. Not content with the idea of
a school being contained within four walls and existing
only for a few hours every day, Dodd and Konzal know
that a school which looks after the complete child
exists far beyond its four walls and for the whole 24
hours in each day. They present a radical democratic
vision of the public school where everyone not just
students, teachers and parents plays a part in shaping
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our children and, consequently, our future.
Instead of Prisons Prison Research Education Action
Project 2005 From discussions on the range of voices
that comprise the movement for prison abolition to
demystification of the myths surrounding the
justification of imprisonment and practical steps toward
breaking free from relying on imprisonment, "Instead Of
Prisons" offers organizrs and activists a primer for
strategy and actin in the fight to build a world without
prisons. A reprint of this 1976 classic, with a new
introduction from Critical Resistance.When it was first
published almost three decades ago, Instead of Prisons
proposed a conceptual toolkit for those of us who
believed then that ever larger numbers of prisons would
result in a dangerous entrenchment of the racism we were
trying to eliminate. We now face what was our worst
nightmare: proliferating penal institutions linked to a
global prison industrial complex that transforms bodies
of color into society's excess. The republication of
this handbook by Critical Resistance is a response to
this contemporary emergency. Prisons must be abolished
or there will be no hope for a democratic future.Angela Y. Davis, UC Santa Cruz From Howard Zinn: "The
return of INSTEAD OF PRISONS comes at a time when it is
very much needed, when two million human beings languish
behind bars and barbed wire in the United States, and
the reports of abuse, torture, rape, well as false
convictions and cruel sentences, make moe people
question the whole idea of prisons. But these thoughtful
essays are not utopian. They present realistic
alternatives to a system which is both cruel and
ineffectual. It is more and more clear that prisons do
not diminish crime. They diminish the men and women
inside, and diminish the humanity of the rest of us
outside. I hope thisbook will be widely read, so it can
do for imprisonment what "Uncle Tom's Cabin" did for
slavery -- arouse the nation."
An A to Z of Almost Everything Trevor Montague 2003 In
this new edition, the original topics have been brought
up to date, added to and elaborated upon: Abbreviations,
for example, now includes an essential array of chat
room acronyms: Fashion boasts a complete list of British
Hairdressers of the Year; and Music features a
comprehensive listing of every top-ten single in the
last forty years. And there are a wealth of new subjects
to be discovered and enjoyed too, from the Top Tens of
2002 to world coins and paper money, bingo calls to
crime and punishment, the Mr Men books to the works of
Charles Dickens. What can be Big Boy, Early Girl or
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Supersonic? Which British Prime Minister links John
Lennon and Gary Lineker? Which classic novel begins
'Now, what I want is facts'? (See Reviews for Answers)
This monumental work of reference is a must-have title
on your bookshelf - both an enjoyable book to dip into
and a cornucopia of sheer fact.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Fuzzy Logic and Applications Alfredo Petrosino
2011-08-19 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 9th International Workshop on Fuzzy
Logic and Applications, WILF 2011 held in Trani, Italy
in August 2011. The 34 revised full papers presented
were carefully reviewed and selected from 50
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on advances in theory of fuzzy sets, advances
in fuzzy systems, advances in classification and
clustering; and applications.
A Tale of Ten Cities Eugene J. Lipman 1962
Nature-Inspired Algorithms for Optimisation Raymond
Chiong 2009-05-02 Nature-Inspired Algorithms have been
gaining much popularity in recent years due to the fact
that many real-world optimisation problems have become
increasingly large, complex and dynamic. The size and
complexity of the problems nowadays require the
development of methods and solutions whose efficiency is
measured by their ability to find acceptable results
within a reasonable amount of time, rather than an
ability to guarantee the optimal solution. This volume
'Nature-Inspired Algorithms for Optimisation' is a
collection of the latest state-of-the-art algorithms and
important studies for tackling various kinds of
optimisation problems. It comprises 18 chapters,
including two introductory chapters which address the
fundamental issues that have made optimisation problems
difficult to solve and explain the rationale for seeking
inspiration from nature. The contributions stand out
through their novelty and clarity of the algorithmic
descriptions and analyses, and lead the way to
interesting and varied new applications.
NIH Consensus Development Conference on Celiac Disease
2004
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